
From: Paul Kirsch, J.
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Please Oppose HB 4109 and Support the Compromise Amendments
Date: Friday, February 21, 2020 6:50:09 AM

Dear Chair Dembrow,

Please appose HB 4109.  A ban is not good policy and let the scientists determine the safety of the product.

Thank you,  Paul Kirsch

Sincerely,

Paul Kirsch
4350 Mahony Rd NE
Saint Paul, OR 97137
pkirsch@stpaultel.com
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